
BRIDGEVIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
12834 115A Avenue, Surrey, BC V3R 2X4 

Ph: (604) 580-1047 - Fax: (604) 580-1048 
Email: surreyschools.ca/schools/Bridgeview 

Principal: Ms. Anne Smith 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Each school year, you play a vital role in supporting your child(ren)’s learning journey in many 
important ways. We sincerely appreciate all that you do to help ensure a successful and 
rewarding year! 

Attached, you will find an itemized school supply list organized by grade to help you prepare 
for the upcoming year. 

As we plan ahead, please note the following anticipated costs: 

Student Planner: 
We encourage all students in Grades 1 through 7 to purchase a School Planner at a cost of 
$5.00. The planner includes our school code of conduct, school calendar, and district 
information. It serves as an excellent tool to promote home-school communication and helps 
develop students’ organizational skills. While we recommend using the school planner, 
purchasing one is optional — parents may choose to provide their own version. 

Field Studies and Field Trips: 
Throughout the year, classes may participate in educational field studies and community visits 
that enrich and extend classroom learning. Whenever possible, we use school funds or 
organize fundraisers to cover these costs. However, there may be occasions when parents are 
asked to contribute toward trip expenses. For students who do not participate in a field study, 
an alternative, appropriate program will be provided at the school. 

In addition to the grade-specific school supplies, there may be occasional requests for 
contributions toward special events or additional items. Please be assured that no student will 
be excluded from any school activity due to financial constraints. If you require financial 
assistance, do not hesitate to contact the Principal confidentially. 

Kindergarten School Supply Fee: 
Supplies for Kindergarten students are purchased directly by the teachers. Parents are asked 
to provide a payment of $55.00 to cover these supplies. Payments can be made directly to 
Bridgeview Elementary School.

Thank you for your continued partnership in supporting your child’s education. We look forward 
to a wonderful year ahead! 

Warm regards, 
Bridgeview Elementary School 


